
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tracy Tazzeo   
Sent: October-03-13 11:00 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Application EB-2013-0246 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 In light of our upcoming audit results where potentially billions of tax dollars were spent 
constructing and preparing for a power plant in Oakville that DID NOT OCCUR! 
I dont' understand why it would even be a consideration that hydro can put in for 
changing lines potentially YEARS prior to them being required and we the consumer will 
be footing the bill yet again. In an economic time where many Canadians are out of 
work or working only part time, our government bodies are making decisions that do not 
take into account the long term effects on tax payers and consumers, and seem to think 
that there is a bottomless pit of money for energy. 
Questions should be asked to hydro. regarding the upgrades and the timing and the 
cost should be put back on the company that will be making the money off of these wind 
farms that are not 100% and are only in the very early stages. 
Please request an oral hearing for this application. 
Thank you 
Tracy Tazzeo 
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